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Seneca Wind LLC mislabeled locations of turbines in Seneca County as Bloomfield rather
than Bloomville in their FAA report!

Bloomfield and Bloomville are almost 70 miles apart! Bloomfield is in Morrow County, not
Seneca County!

This is a TOTAL DERELICTION of Seneca Wind LLC's responsibility to provide
ACCURATE, TRUTHFUL information to the FAA.

The Ohio Dept of Transportation Office of Aviation should request that the OPSB deny this
project because of this false information and the ineptness of Seneca Wind LLC in realizing
that they had submitted such flagrant misinformation in their official application to the FAA!

Or...was this a VERY CALCULATED "mistake" on the Wind company's part to throw off the
FAA? This would definitely be in line with the other blatant, misleading information, tactics,
and scams that they have tried to pull on members of the communities that will be affected by
these monstrous Industrial wind turbines.

Seneca Wind LLC is not the type of company that Ohio should be doing business with! We
request that the OPSB DENY the Seneca Wind Project!

Sincerely,

Don and Krista Beck
Bellevue, Ohio
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